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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we begin the month of May we remember Mary the mother of Jesus who  is 

your mother, my mother, everyone’s mother –  because she cares for all of us 

day-in-and-day-out without fail, interceding for us in even the tiniest matters. 

In our school liturgy this morning we honoured Mary and will honour her 

throughout the month of May.  

Thank you to Mrs Eddy who entered ‘The James Patterson's Big Book 

Giveaway’ competition to win books for our school library. We now have £300 

to spend on books for the library. Thank you for all the books that you keep 

sending in to go in our library. Mrs Eddy and Mrs Mundy are working hard to 

get the signing out system up and running and are looking forward to a big 

launch soon.  

 

We are also going to have a book in our library with poetry in written by 3 of our children. Congratulations to 

Jeremiah, Claire and Joshin who are having their work published in a “Young Writers’ Anthology”. 

                        

 

 

 

 

 

Continuing on the book theme, this term Year 2 are using the book “The Boy 

Who Grew Dragons” as the focus for their topic. They were thrilled to receive 

hand written messages from the author Andy Shepherd.  

http://www.st-marys.poole.sch.uk/


  

        Congratulations to Ciara  for her ballet and Joshua for his swimming, they are both  in our Foundations Stage. 

                                   

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

 

Parent consultations will be taking place on the 20th and 22nd  

of May. The information to book your appointment will be  

sent out at the beginning of next week.  

 

I hope you all have a lovely bank holiday weekend and that the weather is good enough for us to enjoy getting 

outside in the fresh air.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Armstrong 

Headteacher 

 

Noah in Year 2 

competed in the 

South West Inter 

County gymnastics 

competition and 

won gold in the 

vault. Well done.  

There was another 

great achievement 

for Arabella in Year 4 

who achieved a 

‘Distinction’ in her 

Violin exam. She 

hardly dropped a 

mark!   


